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JUL 2 01984

In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-267/84-17

Public Service Company of Colorado
ATTN: 0. R. Lee, Vice President

Electric Production
P.O. Box 840
Denver, Colorado 80201

Gentlemen:

This refers to an NRC inspection conducted by Ms. A. Evans on June a-8, 1984.
The report of this inspection was dated July 5, 1984. The report number
should be SC 267/84-17, vice 50-267/84-15.

We are sorry for any inconvenience we may have caused you.

Sincerely,

Cri ical Signed ByC

E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch I

cc:
D. W. Warembourg, Nuclear Production

Manager
Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Station
P.O. Box 368

,

i

Platteville, Colorado 80651

J. Gahm, Quality Assurance Manager l
(same address)

1
'bcc distrib. by RIV: DMB IE01

RPB1 Resident Inspector J. Collins, RA,

RPB2 Section Chief (SP&ES) MIS System
TPB P. Wagner, RPB1 R. Denise, DRS&P
RIV File D. Powers, RPB1
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